
 

 

 

TOWNSHIP OF NORWICH 

NOTICE OF LAS Canoe Procurement Group – CFTA Compliance 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Council of the Township of Norwich has approved the use 

of LAS Canoe Procurement Group.  

The Township of Norwich intends to participate in one or more procurements conducted by 

Local Authority Services (LAS) between March 2025 to February 2026.  For further 

information and access to LAS request for proposal (RFP) notices, please review the 

website at www.las.on.ca. 

 

    
James Johnson CPA, CGA 
Director of Financial Services/Treasurer 
Township of Norwich 
285767 Airport Road 
Norwich, ON 
N0J 1P0 
Tel: 519-468-2410 
jcjohnson@norwich.ca 
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